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March 31, 2020 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to confirm that California Building Officials (CALBO) has 
postponed our annual conference, originally scheduled for April 5-9, 
2020 in Indian Wells, California.  Similar to other organizations, our 
conference was prohibited from taking place due to the actions of 
federal, state and local health officials. 
 
However; as opposed to simply cancelling our event, we request the 
assistance of our partners in travel and hospitality to postpone the 
event.  We have successfully rescheduled our conference, now 
planned to take place July 12-15, 2020 near San Diego in Carlsbad, 
California.  These circumstances were indeed uncontrollable, and with 
that, CALBO is asking for the support of the travel and hospitality 
industry to provide maximum flexibility with your reservation policies. 
 
In these challenging times, hospitality is essential, and we have faith 
that you will uphold the highest standards for your guests and 
customers.  Thank you for doing your part to help our communities 
stay safe as our nation continues to grapple with the ensuing 
pandemic.   
   
We appreciate your understanding and assistance in advance.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact CALBO at your 
convenience. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Matthew Wheeler, DPPD 
Executive Director 

http://www.calbo.org/

